Brock Peterson

As a Washington resident, a fisherman, a biologist, and a citizen concerned for the wellbeing of
future generations, I would like to see stricter regulations regarding water quality standards within
our state. Our lives and livelihoods are tied to the ecological function of our region, and the
degradation of these systems negatively impacts the quality of life for people. Please consider
supporting this rule and help WA become the natural resource and ecological leader that we are
supposed to be.



